
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

                                                         

  
 

 
         

 

 
         

 

        

 

  
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Issue No.21     

3rd March 2022 
Dinner Menu 

Week 2 

 
Stars of the Week  

P1/2 Emily H and Edie for being enthusiastic authors.  

3/4 Everyone for their great participation in World Book Day 

activities. 

P5/6   Thomas   for great work in fractions, Harry for super reading 

and Lucas for reaching his AR Target.  

P7     Alice for excellent research on children in other countries 

and LEVI for putting great effort into his World Book Day costume. 
 

Gorran News 
gorranps@gmail.com 

 

Tag Rugby Club 
Mr C will be taking Tag Rugby for P5-7 

(boys and girls) on Tuesday 
afternoons – 3:15-4pm, starting next 
week 8th March and running up until 

Easter. It will be on the grass so make 
sure you have a change of clothes.  

Diary Dates 
Friday 4th – Lyric Theatre Performance. 
Tuesday 8th – Swimming P6 /7. Piano 
Wednesday 9th – Festival Club P4-7 

3.15-4pm 
Thursday 10th – Flute lessons.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 World Book Day 2022 
We know it takes a little effort 

to get ready for days like 
World Book Day, but it is a 

whole lot of fun! 
Everyone enjoyed their 

activities and stories in school 
and we hope it inspires them 

to read even more! 
 

Gowland Shield 
A huge ‘Well Done’ to all pupils who 

played in any of the rounds of the 
league competition this year. On 

Tuesday, Gorran made it to the final of 
the Gowland Shield, losing 1-0 in extra 

time. We are very proud of their efforts, 
but also how gracious they were in 

defeat; congratulating Drumrane PS on 
their win and being very proud to 
receive their runners up medals.  

#GoGorran 
 

 

PTA – New Members 
We are very grateful for the work of our PTA at Gorran. Over the last few 
years their fundraising efforts have helped to provide – iPads, interactive 

whiteboards, reading books and outdoor play equipment. All of these 
have had a positive impact on our children’s learning and experiences at 

school.  
The PTA members have also helped to get sheds moved, replant willow 

domes, clear braches, plant flowers and weed.  
It is time to hold our PTA AGM and elect some new representatives. We 

have some exciting plans at Gorran that we would love you to get 
involved with.  

If you feel that you could offer a little of your time and join the PTA, 
please fill out the expression of interest - sent on the app and join us, 

online, for our AGM on the 14th March.  
 
 
  

Festival Club 
Mrs F and Mrs Murphy will be 

holding practices for P4-7 
children entered in the speech 

and singing classes from 3.15pm 
– 4pm, starting next Wednesday 

9th March. 
Entries for the festival should be 
made by Friday 4th March using 

the app. 

SUSTRANs 
A big thanks to John and John for 

coming back to complete the 
cycle skills program.  

Next month we will be having our 
ditch the stabilisers day for KS1.  


